VILLAGE OF BLOOMFIELD
ZONING BOARD OF APPEALS
BLOOMFIELD, NEW YORK

A NOTICE FOR PUBLIC HEARING

A public hearing will be held at 7:00 P.M. Thursday December 12, 2019, at the Village
Office, located at 12 Main Street, Bloomfield, New York. This hearing will be conducted by
the Zoning Board of Appeals, for the Village of Bloomfield.

This letter is to inform you of a public hearing for Area Variance Review BV5-19 Owner
David Lane property located at 114-118 Main Street has applied for an Area Variance for a
residential conversion. The space is 375 sq ft which is undersized to the Special Use
requirement of 500 sq ft, but does meet the ICC Building codes for space.

Anyone interested in this hearing is welcome to attend and express opinions at that time.

By order of the Zoning Board of Appeals



